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Why I Made a Planned 
Gift to Georgia Law…

“I owe the law school a substantial debt. It 

provided me with a first-rate legal education 

and its moot court program gave me my first 

exposure to the principles of advocacy. The 

faculty encouraged me to seek, and helped 

me obtain, a Fifth Circuit clerkship and later 

provided my first toehold in Washington, D.C., 

and the federal government. The contributions 

I have made, and will continue to make, to the 

school are only a partial repayment of this debt.”

“Being a graduate of the University of Georgia 

School of Law has provided me with a wealth 

of opportunities. I am the fortunate beneficiary 

of many great Georgians who have gone 

before me. Their legacy makes me proud to 

call Georgia Law home. By making a planned 

gift to the law school, I am privileged to help 

ensure that its tradition of excellence endures 

for future generations.”

Ronald S. Cooper (J.D.’69)

C. Knox Withers (J.D.’05)

A planned gift can be made in a variety of ways

but some of the most common and effective tools 

include: the assignment of a life insurance policy, a 

retirement plan asset, a charitable gift annuity or an 

outright bequest in a will. 

Gifts for any amount may be directed to a 

particular purpose at the School of Law – such as 

the Law School Fund, endowed scholarships, faculty 

funds, law library accounts – or left unrestricted 

to enhance our mission of educating the next 

generation of lawyers and leaders.

Individuals who support the 
University of Georgia School 
of Law with a planned gift 
are members of the Verner F. 
Chaffin Society.


